DBF Board Meeting March 1, 2017
Location: Williamsville Country store
Called to order: 6:39 
Roll Call:
 Present - All Waters, Nanticoke, Three Rivers, Tidal Patterns, Tidewater, Wicomico, Choptank, Bay Country
Not Present- Bad Weather, Delmar, Justamere, Pocomoke, Three Ponds, Lower Sussex
Minutes Read:  Steve Redden read minutes from February meeting.
Treasurer Report: 
Bob Chango reported a current balance of $23,961.75 Bob reported that all bills are paid.
Youth Report: No report available 
Conservation: 
Thanks to Jim Fields for helping DNREC on stocking program. DE TBF received a Volunteer of the Year Award from DNREC
Public Relations: Bob looking for someone to send reports to Nationals.
Old Business:
Big Mouth Expo was held on February 4th everything went very well.
Weigh in scales to be serviced

Generator to be serviced

Brief discussion on small red generator and what happened to it? No longer in the trailer.

Form submitted to change Delaware TBF registry to Bobby Smith

Bay Country Bass Anglers welcomed to DE TBF as a new club

Weigh in trailer insurance has been paid for 2017

New Business:
Buddy Option discussed with payouts 
Sunday tournaments were brought up and discussed again, and again, and again!
Banquet was briefly discussed.

TRN. Report: No report available.
Next Meeting: April 26 draw meeting at Williamsville Country Store

Meeting adjourned at 7:30
